Construction Update for the Week of January 14

Construction crews have made great progress
at Historic Village Hall. The concrete has
been installed creating the base for new brick
work that will be added once temperatures
increase. The new outdoor fireplace has also
taken shape. This feature will be completed in
the coming weeks when the remaining top
section is added.

The remaining elements of the projects at
this site include:
e Decorative lighting which will be
strung across the plaza
e [rrigation work
e [andscaping

Detour
Drivers traveling southbound can access Main Street from Algonquin Road. The bridge over
Crystal Creek is open allowing one-way southbound traffic from Algonquin Road to
Washington Street. Two-way traffic is allowed in the section of Main Street between
Washington Street and the Bypass.
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Parking is available at the village lot located at Harrison and Washington streets for workers,

businesses and visitors.




